SHX: The expiry of the Company’s tobacco distribution license
On 10 May 2019, Sai Gon Train Joint Stock Company issued the Announcement No. 65/ CBTT – SHX on the expiry of the Company’s tobacco distribution license as follows:
On 10 May 2019, the License issued by the Ministry of Industry and Trade allowing Sai Gon Train Joint Stock Company to distribute tobacco products of Saigon Tobacco Company Limited will expire (this license is valid until 09 May 2019).
